
 
August 2, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued Tremco CPG Customer,  
 
 
As a valued customer we would like to inform you of an upcoming price adjustment.  Although we have 
worked tirelessly to keep expenses low, we continue to see a raise in our labor and overhead costs, as well as 
exchange rates increases. The price adjustment will go into effect on Monday, September 18th, 2023. 
 

• Dryvit Branded Products 
o There will be a 3% price increase across the board 

▪ This excludes the tint upcharges and the 10% decrease on Stratotone colorant (see 
letter 6/19/23) 

 

• Nudura Branded Products (corners only) 
o There will be an 8.5% price increase on 10” 90 degree corners 
o There will be a 6% price increase on 12” 90 degree corners  

 

• Tremco Branded Products  
o Please review carefully by product as price increase ranges from -8 to +4% 

 
 
Tremco will honor existing pricing on all orders placed and shipped within standard lead time prior to 
September 18th, 2023. 
 
Tremco CPG is dedicated to offering you the quality you have come to expect and deserve. We would like to 
thank you for your continued trust and loyalty in Tremco CPG.  Any immediate questions can be addressed by 
your local sales representative or customer service representative. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dency Barnes 
 
Dency Barnes 
Sr. Director, Pricing 
Tremco CPG, Inc. 
 


